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My name is Anna Rose Mohr-Almeida, and | am running for District 9 Seat of the Salt
River Project Board of Directors.

In 2015, SRP held a rate case hearing and voted to hinder the wide-spread adoption of
rooftop solar in SRP territory. | testified at that hearing and my pleas for the acceleration
of renewable energy were ignored, which | found incredibly aggravating and dismissive.

Today, | am running for the board of directors because | believe that holding this seat is
my best opportunity to help Arizona become a renewable energy leader in the United
States. SRP should be a solar energy generation leader because we live in a state with
more than 300 days of sunshine per year.

SRP positioning itself as a renewable energy leader is important because | would like to
enjoy a habitable planet and share this with future generations. The prospect of not
having a livable planet has riddled my generation with climate anxiety.

We need to be good stewards of our planet and transition to 100% carbon free
resources to generate our electricity and deliver water here in the Valley of the Sun! |
speak for and represent the generation that is and the generations to come. We want
renewable, sustainable energy that is accessible to everyone so that we too can thrive
and enjoy the amazing biodiversity inherent to our planet.



